From: Charlotte Watkins 
Sent: 29 July 2013 13:57
To: Rebekah Morgan
Subject: 13/00865/F Heath Barn, Sibford Gower 
Rebekah

I have no specific objections to the proposals in the above application however it was my understanding that as part of the conditions of 12/00141/F this garage building was to contain several features for bats as mitigation and enhancement for the proposals within that application. Whilst these alterations are not incompatible with that there is no mention at all within this application of where these features are intended to be and I would expect these to be submitted on a plan so we can be sure the intention is still to include them within this altered building. Otherwise they need to submit an alternative mitigation plan for 12/00141/F. If they could forward such a plan to me such that we can condition their inclusion then I would have no further issues.

Regards

Charlotte

Dr Charlotte Watkins

Ecology Officer

Cherwell District Council

Tel no: 01295 227912 Ext:7912

Mobile: 07867 983287

email: charlotte.watkins@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk
